
To Committee Members: 
 
Please support the Fair Pay Bill -- OR women need this common sense legislation to get an 
honest and fair chance to support themselves and their families.  We have the same needs as 
women in other states that have passed a Fair Pay law.  Equal and fair salaries determine our 
ability to raise our children, pay our rent,  repay our student loans, increase our retirement 
benefits, and pay our taxes that support Oregon citizens. 
 
Thank you for your help! 
 
Karlene McDowell 
Albany, Oregon 
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